

## **Woodstone Community Primary School**

Heather Lane, Ravenstone, Leicestershire, LE67 2AH
Tel: 01530 519473 email: wpsoffice1@woodstone.leics.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mr Patrick Mullins
Deputy Headteacher: Miss G Clement

## Growing together, Learning forever

## Friday 14th February 2020

Dear Parents/ Carers,

Over the February half term, as well as the children completing their usual SATs booklet homework, I would like them to write a speech for the annual 'Junior Speak' event held by the Rotary Club. This provides children with the opportunity to speak for two- three minutes about a subject of their choice to an audience of their peers in class. I will then select 5 children to deliver their speech to parents and Rotarians on **Wednesday 25**<sup>th</sup> **March** starting at 6pm at the Methodist Church in Ashby.

All children **must** write and deliver a speech. This can be on ANY subject that they are interested in. Some examples that previous Year 6 children have picked are photography, books and the importance of reading, a sport they enjoy and the big problem with homelessness that we have in our country. The children can bring in any props they would like to support their speech.

This is a worthwhile learning experience for the children which will enable them to develop confidence and achieve a sense of success. I am looking forward to reading what they come up with! Please can the children bring their speeches (either written or typed) in by **Friday 28**<sup>th</sup> **February.** 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask.

Kind regards,

Beckie Daley Year 6 Teacher



















